	MINUTES OF THE FOREST HILL NEIGHBORHOOD ASOCIATION MEETING

March 19, 2024
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Held at the Forest Hill Presbyterian Church

4401 Forest Hill Avenue, Richmond, Virginia

Minutes written by Robley Jones based on notes from Christine Waldron


	MINUTES

“… the minutes should contain mainly a record of what was done at the meeting, not what was said by the members.”

p. 468, Robert’s Rules of Order, Newly Revised, 11th Edition
	President Somerville called the meeting to order at 7 PM.

Council President and 4th District Councilperson Kristen Nye provided the 4th District Update.
Acting Lieutenant Jerry Scarborough presented the RPD 3rd Precinct report.

The Honorable Michael Jones, Delegate for the 77th House District, spoke regarding the recent General Assembly Session.

Peter Myers moved to adopt the February minutes, and the motion was properly seconded.  The motion carried and the minutes were adopted.

Thanks were offered to all who made the 2024 Run For The Hills 5K such a success.  A good time was had by all, and the event made a profit of $7199.
Stan Wisseman moved that FHNA take a position in support of the Special Use Permit for 1005 Westover Hills.  The motion was properly seconded, and it was adopted.

President Somerville reviewed the slate of candidates nominated to serve as FHNA officers and Board members.  They are as follows:

President – Greg Somerville

Vice-President – Christine Waldron

Secretary – Robley Jones

Treasurer – Sarah Champine

Board Members:  Whit Clements, Peter Meyer, Laura Taylor, Jen Robbins, Sunny Rosebro, Maggie Somerville, and Stan Wisseman.

President Somerville opened the floor to additional nominations, but none were offered.

Ginger Meyer moved that all nominees be elected by acclamation.  The motion was properly seconded, and the chair ruled that all nominees were duly elected.

President Somerville declared the meeting adjourned at 8:18 PM.




